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NOTICE TO ALL AVIATION STAKEHOLDERS 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Fiji (CAAF) is seeking industry feedback on issuance of the Standards Document for Aeronautical 

Information Services (Edition 4.0). 

The Standards Document – Aeronautical Information Services Edition 4.0 introduces the following change: 

1) The development of space weather information service; 

 

2) The space weather-related NOTAM requirement is deleted to avoid confusion, and the information in the advisories, based 

on advice from States and industry, has been standardized. 

The applicability date for this amendment is 27 November 2025.   The effective date for this amendment is 30 September 2025. 

We invite you to participate in a 2-week consultation process ending 31 Aug 2025.  

Please submit your feedback using Form QA109 to Manager.Legal&Enforcement@caaf.org.fj 

The draft Standards Document – Aeronautical Information Services Edition 4.0 can be accessed via: Industry Consultation - Civil 

Aviation Authority Of Fiji 

We appreciate your contribution to improving aviation safety and security in Fiji. 
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